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is proud to introduce the  

Scholarship 
T 

 
          he Patti LaBelle Scholarship will 
be awarded to UNT students who have 
demonstrated commitment to the areas 
of life important to Ms. LaBelle. 
Examples include music, health, religion, 
business, journalism, television, theater, 
and film, as well as commitment to 
community service. 
The scholarship is open to qualified 
freshmen, transfer, continuing 
undergraduate and graduate students 
at UNT.  Ms. LaBelle was awarded her 
honorary doctorate of Humane Letters 
from UNT September 22, 2005.       
           Each year more than 150 scholarships are 
awarded to UNT students by the Division of 
Equity and Diversity.  For more information check 
www.unt.edu/edo or call 940.565.2456. The 
Division of Equity and Diversity is located in the 
Alfred F. Hurley Administration Building, room 
175, on the Denton Campus. 


